
Domino’s 

 

 

Just before half term, learners from Catcote Futures went to 

Domino’s Pizza Wolviston.  Everyone had great fun making their 

own pizza and learning about the processes and work involved.  

The cooked pizza’s looked and tasted delicious. 

 

The group would like to say a HUGE thank you to Laura from 

Domino’s who made this possible.  The learners and staff had 

an amazing visit. 


